X X I X Symposium Nizhny Novgorod, Russia
“Nanophysics & Nanoelectronics ™ March, 10-14,

Dear colleagues!

The XXIX Symposium “Nanophysics and Nanoelectronics” will be held in person at the Oka Congress
Center from March 10 to 14, 2025. Please note that participants must book their own accommodation.

The preliminary program and the schedule of sessions have been published on the Symposium
website.

Registration of participants starts at 9:00 on 10 March, 2025 in the lobby of the Oka Congress Centre.
The Symposium opening is scheduled for 11:15 on March 10, 2025.

Presentation format

The time limit for plenary presentations is 45 minutes (including Q&A), the time limit for sectional
presentations is specified in the program. The acceptable presentation format for the talks is PowerPoint
slides or PDF.

Poster presentations are placed on tablets 0.9 m (width) x 1.2 m (height). We strongly ask participants to
adhere to the established time for poster sections.

Young Scientists Competition

During the Symposium, the expert commission of the Program Committee will select the best talks
presented by young participants of the Symposium (up to 35 years old), which will be awarded.

Organizing committee contacts

Dr. Dmitry Tatarskiy (the scientific secretary of the Symposium), Maria Zorina
Phone: +7 910 796 89 50

e-mail: symp@nanosymp.ru

Website: nanosymp.ru/en
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